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NOTICE OF PUBLIC MEETING 

 

DETROIT LAKES PUBLIC UTILITIES 

DETROIT LAKES, MINNESOTA 

  
 
 
You are cordially invited to attend a public meeting held by Detroit Lakes Public Utilities (DLPU). 
The meeting will be held on February 26, 2019 at 5:30 P.M. at the Detroit Lakes City Hall Council 
chambers, 1025 Roosevelt Avenue, Detroit Lakes, Minnesota. 
 
The purpose of said meeting is to engage the public on a proposed 115,000 volt electric 
transmission line and substation.  The proposed project consists of a 115,000 volt transmission 
line in Sections 21, 28, and 33, T138N, R41W in Becker County, MN.  The proposed transmission 
line will source a new substation located in Section 21, T138N, R41W, Becker County, MN.  The 
proposed project is needed to provide additional capacity to the projected loads in the southern 
portion of the DLPU service territory.  Enclosed is a map showing the proposed transmission line 
route and substation location. 
 
The proposed project includes installation of overhead transmission conductors on a single, steel 
pole with span lengths of approximately 300’.  Enclosed is a drawing, Figure 2, which shows the 
typical construction assembly that will be utilized.   
 
 






